STATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102
WWW.Cpuc.ca.gov

September 24, 2008

Ms. Rhonda Johnson

Vice President — Regulatory Affairs
AT&T California

525 Market Street, 19" floor

San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Ms. Johnson:

The Commission has determined that the application for an amended state video
franchise submitted by AT&T California on August 25, 2008 is incomplete. The
additional information required is specified in today’s letter from Michael Morris to Ken
McNeely, a copy of which has been sent to you. The Commission will make a further
determinatiqn of completeness within 30 days of receiving the specified information.

Should you have any questions, please contact Michael Morris, at 415.703.2112.

Sincerely,
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Paul Clanon /
Executive Director




